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2023-2024 Subsequent Year Request 
for a Dependency Override 

Student Name:  _____________________________________________________ UIN:  ____________________ 
 

Based on the documentation that you submitted to support the special circumstances surrounding your family’s 

situation and inability to provide parental information on your FAFSA, a dependency override was performed.  Per 

Federal regulations, a dependency override may only be valid for one academic year.  The student must reaffirm 

every year thereafter that their family situation remains unchanged in order to process a subsequent year 

dependency override.  Please check the box below that best describes your current family situation, and return this 

form to the Baker College Financial Aid Processing Center (address below): 

❑  My family situation has changed from last year and I am now able to provide parent 
information on my FAFSA. 

 *If your family situation has changed, please contact the Financial Aid Office at 
989-729-3911 or financialaid@baker.edu. 

 

❑  I reaffirm that my family situation remains unchanged from last year and I am still unable 
to provide parent information on my FAFSA. 

By signing this form, I am certifying that the above information is accurate and I understand this form will become a 

part of my educational record.  

Student Signature:  _________________________________________________ Date:  ____________________ 

 

Return this form and any additional required attachments securely via the Student Financial Aid Portal: 
https://jx.baker.edu:21380/jx-studentselfservice-ui/#/signin or Fax:  989-729-3901.  

Items can also be mailed: Financial Aid Processing Center, P.O. Box 77000, Owosso, MI 48867-7700. 

https://jx.baker.edu:21380/jx-studentselfservice-ui/#/signin
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